
His Royal Highness the Prince of Wales visited  

our Chairman’s guesthouse 

 

His Royal Highness the Prince of Wales met with our chairman Ms Miky 

Kambara and her sons at our Chairman’s guesthouse (The interior of the 

guest house was designed by Dr. Kengo Kuma) during his trip to Tokyo last 

October as he attended the enthronement of Emperor Naruhito.  Ms 

Kambara is a patron of the Prince’s Foundation. The foundation aims at 

realising HRH The Prince of Wale’s vision of creating harmonious 

communities. Respecting the Past, Building the Future. Over the years the 

Prince’s Foundation supports people to create community.  Whether though 

championing a sustainable approach to how we live our lives and build our 

homes, teaching traditional arts and skills and restoring historic sites, or by 

looking after places to visit for everything to enjoy, the Prince’s Foundation is 

leading the way forward. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


